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Summary for children and young people 

Name of children’s home: Appletrees 
URN: SC372511 
Date of inspection: 30 November 2021 

It was lovely to meet some of you when I visited your home in December. 
 
I enjoyed seeing all the artwork and photos on the walls and being with you when 
you picked out a photograph of yourself. 
 
You are very safe at the home.  
 
Staff make sure you are happy and content whilst you are there. 
 
It was nice to see you playing games with staff. 
 
The garden is lovely and you have lots of things like swings, bikes and climbing 
frames to play on. 
 
Staff understand you very well. They know how to comfort you when you might be 
upset. 
 
I hope you enjoy the Christmas celebrations. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Pauline 

 

 
 


